
May 2020 Parent Group Meeting Minutes 
May 21, 2019 6:30pm via Zoom


Attendees: Madeline Candeaux, Jamie Sprague, Stephanie Flowers, Tim Lauer, Jessica Fox, 
Nathan Reed, Krysty Palmer, Stephanie Hunter, Danna Johnson, Amanda Dillingham, Melissa 

Stockton, Aletha Mckennon, Toree McQueen


Approved April Minutes- Melissa Stockton made a motion to approve the minutes and Jamie 
Sprague seconded it. It was an unanimous vote.


President Report: Nathan Reed thanked everyone for their hard work and participation in the 
Mabel Rush appreciation week and the Auction. He thanked Melissa Stockton for in incredible 
job of making the auction incredibly successful during such a challenging time.


Principal report: Tim Lauer thanked everyone for teacher/staff appreciation. The 3 days of 
student items pick up has gone well. The budget is late this year but we will be seeing an 11% 
reduction, we just don’t know what that looks like at this time. He is going to be emailing the 
families on Friday, May 22 for student placement for the 20/21 school year. 


Treasurer Report: Jamie Sprague reported that the auction had raised just over $30,000 and 
we have made a net profit of $26,000. We are almost even for the budget we have set up for 
the 20/21 school year to what we have raised. We are going to be looking at adding in art lite 
and the garden club for next year, which will be discussed further in September when we know 
what the school year will look like. She is going to be following up with the teachers to make 
sure they use their allocated budget for the 19/20 school year. 


Auction Update: Melissa Stockton said the auction was successful except the paddle raise, 
which always does better in a live event. She is going to be speaking to CPRD to see if they 
will match us on 2 adjustable hoops. We have April 24, 2021 reserved at the Cultural Center. 
We are going to have our committee work on hand writing thank you notes to the people who 
participated in the auction. 


Staff Appreciation: Madeline Candeaux spoke for Stephanie Manshiem. She said Stephanie 
did a great job at buying local gift cards for the staff. She created a menu and each staff 
member got to pick 3 gift cards. We wished we could have done more, and next year will be 
EPIC!


Yearbook: Madeline Candeaux is working on getting in contact with Tasha Darling to be able 
to finish it up. We have probably missed all deadlines to get it completed by June 10th so we 
will be handing out yearbooks this fall.


Playground Step: Madeline Candeaux spoke for Barbara Mann. Barbara emailed Madeline 
and asked for some steps for the playground equipment. Tim Lauer will be in touch with her. 


Nominations for 2020/2021 Board Positions: There were no new nominations so  

Nathan Reed is President,  Jamie Sprague is Treasurer and Sarah Darby is Secretary for 
the 20/21 school year!  


